
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 5 Autumn Term 
   29th September 2017 

 

We’ve had a busy 

week with an even 

busier one ahead! 

Macbeth 
On Tuesday and Wednesday 

our Year 6 had the opportunity 

to experience a Macbeth 

session with an actor.  They 

found out about leadership 

and developing character 

and managing change.  Our 

Year 6 behaved brilliantly and 

were excellent ambassadors 

for the school enjoying mixing 

with the other Year 6 children 

from our BE Skilled schools.   

Special mention should go to 

Joe, Alex, Amelia and Natasha 

who were commended by the 

course leader for their 

excellent questions and 

answers. 
Congratulations go to Cara, Max, Dylan, William and Jole who 

completed the Year 2 and 3 five mile challenge.  Jack W, Joe 

D, Jack W, Ava, Harry and Hollie who completed the Year 4 

and 5 ten mile challenge and Charlie, Harvey, Tyler, Natasha, 

Jack and Joe who completed the Year 6 ten mile challenge 

after school.  Well done! 
 

 

  

Tigers Stay and Play 
This was a very well supported 
event in the Tiger’s class last 
week and we look forward to 
holding another session on 
Thursday 5th October from 
8.45am – 10am.  

 

 

 

 

 

Duathlon Challenge 
We are so proud of our children who took part in the Be 

Skilled duathlon challenge on Thursday 28th September.   
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Dear Belton School,  
Thank you so much for collecting stamps for Canine Partners! You 
are making a real difference to our ability to train more of our special 
dogs and to respond to growing demand from disabled people 
throughout the UK.  If you would like to get more involved with the 
Charity, from volunteering to fundraising, there are lots of fun ways 
you can do this. We would love to share our very positive and life-
transforming work with you so if you'd like to hear more, please 
contact me on 01530 225935 or 
emailcharlottej@caninepartners.org.uk. 
  
Thank you again for your support. 
Best Wishes 
Charlotte Jopling 
Fundraising Assistant (Midlands & North) 
Canine Partners  01530 225935.  Ashby 
Road, Osgathorpe, Loughborough, 
Leicestershire, LE12 9SR 

 

Our school nurse 
Alison Griffiths is 
holding a parent drop-
in on Monday 2nd 
October in the school 
hall.  If you would like 
to chat with her about 
any matter please do 
drop in.  She will be in 
school from 8.45am – 
9.45am.  No 
appointment necessary.  
 

Maths for Parents and 
Carers 

Monday 2nd October 
6pm  

in the school hall 
Mrs Cobbin will be explaining 
‘reasoning’ in the maths 
curriculum and offer suggestions 
as to how to support your child at 
home with maths.  Please come 
along to this informal information 
session for parents and carers of 
children in all classes.  Please let 
the school office know if you are 
able to come along. 

 

Come and join us for 
our Harvest Festival on 
Tuesday 3rd October in 

church at 9.15am. 

The theme for this year is the 
four seasons and all our 

children will be taking part.  
We are asking for donations 
of tins and packets (no pasta 

or fresh produce please) 
which will need to be brought 

to school in a gift bag on 
Tuesday morning.  The 

children will carry their gifts 
to the church service from 
school.  These gifts will be 

very much appreciated by the 
food bank. 

 

Soup and 
Bread Day 
On Wednesday 4th 
October, following on from 
our Harvest Festival, we 
are holding a Soup and 
Bread day in school.  Each 
class will be making tasty 
soups and breads and you 
are invited into school in 
the afternoon at 2.30pm to 
taste what we make!    
 

Early Reading and 

Phonics Meeting 

for all parents and 

carers  of children 

in the Tigers class 

Thursday 5th 

October 

6pm in the school 
hall. 

Parents 
Afternoon/Evening 

Parents evening letters have 
gone out in the book bags this 

week.  Please can you send your 
slips back as soon as possible so 

we can make an appointment for 
you. If you would like an 

alternative date please contact 
your class teacher direct. 

 

 

 

We break for half term at 
the end of the school day 

on Friday 13th October and 
start back on Tuesday 24th 

October.  Monday 23rd is an 
inset day for staff training. 
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